
Do not eliminate or change funding for OFRI. I have benefited from OFRI's educational work both personally and professionally for 
over 20 years. I have benefited from many a tour hosted by OFRI in which hundreds were educated on forestry topics in our state. 
They educate from young to old, with science based facts and not political influence. I can personally attest to the quality of 
individuals I have encountered employed by them. Professionally, I routinely refer others to visit OFRI's website and take advantage 
of their resources. Varying organizations I work with from appraisers, finance to forestry have benefited from speakers and written 
materials provide through OFRI. They are a trade organization, funded by the participants that deserve the respect of every 
Oregonian and not attacked by political motives. Thanks for your consideration. Mike Wheeler, Salem. 


